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October 20, 2021

Product Obsolescence Notification
Dear Customers,

This letter serves as formal notification that Picker Components is discontinuing the production
of the products listed below.

Obsolete Series / Part Number
e PC120-904

As part of our continuous commitment to providing customers with the most current
technology and best experience, Picker Components is discontinuing the manufacturing of
these selected products from our standard product offering immediately.

We apologize for any inconvenience this announcement may cause and remain eager to meet
your future requirements. Should you have any questions about this notification, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Sales Engineering Support
Phone: 763-535-2339
Email: sales@citrelay.com
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